
 

 

Opening of the Reading Corner at Main Library, Kampar Campus  
(30 November 2022) 

 
Dear UTAR Students,  
 
Further to the opening of the Reading Corner at Mary KUOK Pick Hoo Library on  
1 November 2022, UTAR Library is pleased to announce the opening 
of another Reading Corner at the Main Library, Kampar Campus beginning  
1 December 2022. 
 
The opening hours of the Reading Corner will be from 8:00 am to 11:00 pm daily, 
inclusive of public holidays. It can accommodate 96 students and will serve as one of 
the Learning Spaces for all UTAR students at the Kampar Campus.  
 
Bags are allowed to be brought into the Reading Corner. However, eating is strictly 
prohibited in this area. Click here to read the Terms and Conditions of Use.  
 
All are welcomed to use this collaborative space where you can gather and work 
together in small groups for your group assignments or projects, as well as conducting 
group-studies for your tests and examinations. 
 
Let us make use of the Reading Corner of Main Library as a centre of active learning! 
 

Thank you. 

 

UTAR Library 

https://opac.utar.edu.my/gw_2013_2_8/html/default/en/LIB-PDF/Terms-and-Conditions-of-Use_Reading-Corner.pdf

